
Item 5 – Review of District Water Conservation Plan 
 

The Education/Conservation Committee met on August 6, 2018 to review the District 
Water Conservation Plan, as per the District Management Plan, for the purpose of 
identifying and recommending revisions, if needed. The committee found statistical 
updates and insertion of recently obtained modeled available groundwater estimates 
following adoption of the desired future conditions were necessary but found no need 
for significant revisions to the Plan. Wording of the document was cleaned up to make 
the plan read better. 
 
The committee and General Manager recommend the adoption of the revisions to the 
District Water Conservation Plan as presented. 
 


